
George Post Obituary 

 

George was born on July 3, 1924 and passed away on Monday, 

October 22, 2018. 

George was a resident of Rockaway, New Jersey at the time of 

passing. 

He attended the Mount Pleasant School and Wharton Public 

Schools and was a resident of the Dover/Rockaway area his entire 

life. 

George enlisted in the US Navy in 1943. Served aboard the USS 

Boston CA-69 from 1943-1945. 

Visitation will be today, Wednesday, October 24, 2018, 4:00-7:00PM 

and will include a Masonic Service at 7:00PM. Funeral services will 

be at the funeral home on Thursday, October 25, 2018 beginning at 

10:00AM. Burial at Locust Hill Cemetery, Dover, NJ immediately 

following. 

For those so desiring, memorial donations may be made to the 

Wounded Warrior Project, 

https://support.woundedwarriorproject.org , Shriner's Children's 

Hospital www.shrinershospitalsforchildren.org or to the charity of 

one's choice. 
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